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Rep. Goyke Commemorates Prisoner of War Remembrance Day 2016 
 

 

MADISON – State Representative Evan Goyke (D-Milwaukee) released the following statement 

commemorating Prisoner of War Remembrance Day 2016: 

 

“Each year on April 9th, our nation remembers and pays tribute to those who have endured captivity on 

foreign soil as a Prisoner of War.  Today we are reminded of our solemn commitment to those who have 

and continue to serve in the Armed Forces of the United States.”  

 

“As we are fully immersed in local, state, and federal elections this year, we need to recognize and 

honor those brave men and women in uniform who have fought and given the most honorable sacrifice 

for our right to vote.  It is our duty to remind those who are still enduring the costs of past conflicts that 

America has not forgotten them.” 

 

“On behalf of the State of Wisconsin, and the residents of the 18th Assembly District, I would like to 

recognize all Prisoners of War and those still Missing in Action for their honorable service and 

sacrifices. We are forever grateful.” 
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